
 

August 30, 2023 

Help Us Improve the HPSM Network  

 

Dear providers, 

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) wants to hear from you! Please complete our annual 
provider satisfaction survey here: https://forms.office.com/r/JvycTgAwxN 

 

This survey is an opportunity to anonymously offer feedback and suggestions on your experiences 
and how HPSM can improve. We strongly encourage you to make your voice heard and help shape 
how we support and engage with you in the future.  

 

Responses will be collected until Friday, September 22, 2023. Each response is reviewed to 
improve the quality of HPSM’s provider-based services. 

 

Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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